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15th July 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
During their end of year exams, students in Year 9 sat assessments that tested their understanding 
of scientific content they have acquired during their KS3 studies in biology, chemistry and physics. 
The results of these assessments, along with previous assessment data and teacher input allowed 
us to identify the most suitable GCSE Science course for your child.  
I can confirm that we have chosen separate science as the most appropriate pathway for your 
child to follow in Year 10 and Year 11. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss E Vaughan 
(Head of Science)  
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